
21st Century Public Academy
Governance Council Meeting
Aug 19, 2021

Principal’s Report

1. Registration Numbers
a. Recruitment Efforts- Recruitment Flier posted on website/Facebook and 

distributed at Uptown businesses- Sports & Wellness, Climbing Gym, Green 
Jeans, local Community Centers (Alamosa, Wells Park, Raymond G. Sanchez), 
local baseball games, 8/14 Open House, School Tours continue

b.  
Registration Numbers      SY 21-22  (As of 8/12/21)

1st Grade-           12
2nd Grade-        10
3rd Grade-          18
4th Grade-           24        
5th Grade –         38            
6th Grade –         84                                
7th Grade –         86                    
8th Grade –         100                                 
Total                 372       **390   Target Enrollment**

2. Procurement & IT
a. We have applied for the Emergency Connectivity Fund in order to procure 300 

new chromebooks which will be enough for us to replace all of our expired 
chromebooks and give us enough to replace those that become damaged over 
the course of the coming school year.  Our application is now under review by 
the Universal Service Administrative Company.

3. Testing
a. 1st & 2nd Graders will take the iStation Indicators of Progress (ISIP) in place of 

the NWEA MAPs assessment that our other grade levels take for their short 
cycle assessment.  The state covers the cost, and it can be run from our existing 
chromebooks.  We will follow the same testing schedule for all grade levels.

4. Upcoming Events
a. First Day of School

i. Students begin on August 23rd.  
ii. Will test in short cycle assessments and receive their course schedules 

once complete.
b. Ice Cream Social

i. PTA event from 2-4 on Labor Day (9/6)



5. Staffing
a. All staff/teaching positions filled
b. Equity Council position filled- Jennifer Cruz

6. PED Updates
a. ARP ESSER III Application drafted for review, link to application will be posted on 

21st Century website per federal requirement, new deadline October 1st.
b. PEC Charter Contract Amendment submitted, New Business Manager, Amber 

Pena, Placed on August PEC Agenda for approval 

 


